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A MESSAGE FROM GOVERNOR MARTIN O’MALLEY

Dear Friends:
I am pleased to present the Governor’s Grants Office Annual Report 2012 of funds flowing into Maryland.  

Our State is committed to keeping government transparent and accountable, and this report explains how your federal tax dollars are being put to work in Maryland for you. In FY2011, 508 federal grants brought approximately $9.2 billion to Maryland’s state agencies to better provide for our communities. We’re pleased that over the past year, 71% of the grants addressed our 15 strategic policy goals—from reducing violent crime to increasing student achievement.

The Affordability Care Act resulted in 14 separate federal grants being secured by five State agencies. These grants alone will bring in $16.4 million in FY2012, increasing to $35.6 million in FY2013 to better support our families and neighbors.

The Governor’s Grants Office has educated thousands of Marylanders and can help you navigate through the federal grant process. We encourage you to reach out and take advantage of their free webinar training sessions and publications on a wide range of grant related subjects.

Sincerely,
Governor

MARTIN O’MALLEY


GOVERNOR





STATE HOUSE


100 STATE Circle


ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401-1925


(410) 974-3901


(TOLL FREE) 1-800-811-8336
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